
(Legal Notice) 

 

VILLAGE OF FONTANA ON GENEVA LAKE 

Walworth County, WI 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

For 

ZONING CODE AMENDMENT 

before the 

VILLAGE OF FONTANA PLAN COMMISSION 

 

Monday, March 30, 2015 @ 5:30 PM 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Plan Commission of the Village of Fontana on Geneva Lake, 

Walworth County, Wisconsin, will hold a public hearing to provide an opportunity for public testimony on 

the proposed amendment to Municipal Code Section 17-5(7), Land Division Regulations, repealing a 35 acre 

per dwelling unit density requirement for extraterritorial plats. The public hearing will be held on Monday, 

March 30, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. at Village Hall at 175 Valley View Drive in Fontana, Wisconsin. The proposed 

amendment is available for review on the Village’s website at www.villageoffontana.com, and is on file at the 

Fontana Village Hall and available for public inspection during regular office hours from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm. 

Any person interested in obtaining additional information concerning the subject matter of this hearing may 

contact the Theresa Linneman, Village Clerk, at (262)-275-6137.  

 

Submitted by: 

Theresa Linneman, Village Clerk 

villageclerk@villageoffontana.com 

 

____________________________________________________________ 
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